
 
 
        September 30, 2024 
 
Mr. Brandon Perkins 
Town Manager 
Town of Tyrone, GA  
 
Brandon: 
 
Per the collection agreement between the Town of Tyrone, GA and Amwaste LLC, the 
following is a request to implement the annual price increase based on the published All 
Urban Consumers – Average US Cities - Garbage and Trash Collection Consumer Price 
Index of August 2023 v. August 2024.  The report published by the U.S. Bureau of Labor 
Statistics indicates a 3.1% increase year-to-year, which is the increase requested to the 
base unit pricing to be implemented on the contract anniversary date of November 1, 
2024.  Additionally, this request is also to continue the adjusted quarterly fuel surcharge 
fee in comparison to the US Energy Information Administration Lower South Atlantic 
Region published average ultra-low diesel for fuel pricing for the prior 12 months at the 
time of contract initiation.   
 
Please let me know if there are any questions regarding this matter.  We continue to 
appreciate the opportunity to serve the Town of Tyrone and its residents.   
 
Respectfully,  

 
Rick Sweeney 
Director of Public Sector Solutions 
Amwaste LLC 
(205) 603-7971 
 
 


